
 

Documentary & discussion on 

Arctic shipping 

8 NOVEMBER 2017 

13:30 - 14:40 

At Climate Planet - 

Rheinauen Park - Bonn  
 
 
Shipping is one of the world’s most polluting, yet unregulated 
industries. All over the world, vessels often burn heavy fuel oil 
(HFO) - the dirtiest of all fuels - but it is in the Arctic that the use of 
HFO is a particularly dangerous business. 
 
Sea Blind is a powerful and convincing illustration of what 
increased shipping could mean for both the Arctic ecosystem and 
climate change, and looks at what the potential alternatives to 
HFO use in the Arctic might entail. 
 
Following the screening, there will be an opportunity for discussion 
with Clean Arctic Alliance members and the film maker and you 
can hear more about the Arctic Commitment, an initiative calling 
on businesses and organisations to call for a phase-out of heavy 
fuel oil from Arctic shipping.  

 

A must see 

documentary and 

discussion on 

Arctic shipping 

──── 

Meet Bernice 

Notenboom, film 

maker and polar 

explorer 

 

Meet members of 

the Clean Arctic 

Alliance 

And 

find out more 

about the Arctic 

Commitment  

HFO-Free Arctic is a global 

campaign committed to 

protecting the Arctic from 

the hazards and risks 

posed by the use of heavy 

fuel oil (HFO). 

 

info@HFOFreeArctic.org 

www.hfofreearctic.org 
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